
 

Cascade Elementary 

Home of the Tigers 
Volume 2 Issue 9                                                        May 21, 2020 

 

Principal Momon’s Parent Update 
 
We Made It Everyone!!!!!!! 
The 2019-2020 school year has officially come to an end!  This year was filled with many twists and 

turns; however, the Tiger Family rose to the occasion each time.  We want to thank you for being 

valued partners in education; keeping the focus on student excellence.  As we end the school year, we 

want to remind you of a few important things. 

  

1. Report Cards will be available for viewing on Infinite Campus Monday, June 1, 2020, 

using your parent portal credentials. 

a) Directions for creating a Parent Portal account can be found 

at tinyaps.com/?portal.(copy and paste link into another browser). 

b) If a printed report card is needed, you can generate a copy of the Report Card via 

the Parent Portal Reports page.  Per FERPA we cannot send student report 

cards through email.   

c) For additional support, you may contact the school at 404-802-8100 and ask for 

Ms. Lamar or Ms. Peterson who can assist you with logins. 

 

2. Students will be allowed to keep their technology devices over the summer. 

 

3. All students will be allowed to retrieve items left in the school during the week of August 

3, 2020.  Specific days and times will be shared with families in July.  Please check our 

school’s website any time after July 22nd for updates.  Robo calls will also be sent out to 

current Cascade families during the same week to provide updates. 

 

4. Instructional resources are still available for students to be engaged in instruction during the 

summer.  A list of the resources can be found on under “Headlines from the Tigers Den” on 

the Cascade Elementary website. Please use the link below.  

 

 Have a wonderful summer and thank you for allowing us to serve you again this year!!! 

 

Thanks again for all that you do to help Cascade “Grow from Good to Great!” 

 

 

Ms. Tiffany Momon, Principal 

tmomon@atlanta.k12.ga.us  

(404)802-8100 

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cascade 
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August 10th-First Day of School 
 

Cascade Elementary 

 
 
 
 

 

 
“Growing from Good 

to Great!” 

applewebdata://37C04E8E-5CFD-4BC1-8339-BC1431BB3543/tinyaps.com/?portal
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/cascade


 

 
 

 


